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[05-01]            YFT 

RECOMMENDATION BY ICCAT ON YELLOWFIN SIZE LIMIT 

 TAKING INTO ACCOUNT the concern expressed by the SCRS on the inapplicability of the minimum size 

for yellowfin due to the characteristics of this fishery, 

THE INTERNATIONAL COMMISSION FOR THE CONSERVATION 

OF ATLANTIC TUNAS (ICCAT) RECOMMENDS THAT: 

The 1972 Recommendation by ICCAT on a Yellowfin Size Limit [Rec. 72-01] is repealed. 


